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MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
YREKA PLANNING COMMISSION HELD 

ON THE 17th DAY OF FEBRUARY 2021 

On the 17TH day of February 2021 at 6:30 p.m., the Planning Commission of the City of Yreka met in 
regular session, and upon roll call, the following were present: Catherine Gilbert, Peter O'Brien, Barry 
Ohlund, Matt Osborn, and Richard Rolzinski. 

Absent: None 

Planning Commission Chair Barry Ohlund announced that this meeting has been agendized to allow 
Planning Commissioners, staff, and the public to participate in the meeting via teleconference, 
pursuant to the Governor's Executive order, there will be no public access to the Council 
Chambers. Members of the public may remote listen to and participate in the meeting via 
teleconference ONLY. If you wish to listen or participate in this meeting through teleconference, 
simply dial into the conference number and enter the ID number on the agenda During the call you 
may press *9 to "raise your hand" to ask to speak during the meeting. Speakers will be asked to 
identify themselves. 

Conflict of Interest Declaration-None 

PUBLIC COMMENTS - None 

Consent Calendar - Chair Ohlund announced that all matters listed under the consent calendar are 
considered routine and will be enacted by one motion unless any member of the Planning Commission 
wishes to remove an item for discussion, or a member of the audience wishes to comment on an item: 

a. Approval of Minutes of the regular meeting held on February 17, 2021. 
b. Acknowledge receipt of General Plan Housing Element 2020 Annual Report. 

Following Commission discussion, Commissioner Osborn moved to approve the consent calendar items 
as submitted. 

Commissioner Rolzinski seconded the motion, and upon roll call, the following voted. 
YEA: Gilbert, O'Brien, Ohlund, Osborn and Rolzinski. 

Chair Ohlund thereupon declared the motion carried. 

There being no further business before the Commission, the meeting wa adjourned. 

Barry Oli n , hair 
Approved by motion of the Planning 
Commission on April 21, 2021 


